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From: Mary Dugan <mdugan@unr.edu>
Subject: University of Nevada, Reno response to request for information
Date: Wed, 25 Jul 2007 14:54:36 -0700
To: <ncarlisle@sltrib.com>
Attachments: 5

Nate Carlisle

The Salt Lake Tribune

90 S. 400 West, Suites 700

Salt Lake City, UT 84101

 

Dear Mr. Carlisle,

 

In response to your request for information, I have attached the following documents:

 

1.  Summary of Student-Athlete Drug Testing Results;

 

2. Testing Dates 06-07;

 

3.  Intercollegiate Athletics Drug Education, Intervention, Testing, And Treatment Program;

 

4.  Drug Testing Funding FY04-FY07; and

 

5.  Quest Diagnostics contract.

 

The testing dates for previous years are no longer available.

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

 

Sincerely,

 

Mary Phelps Dugan
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General Counsel

University of Nevada, Reno

2601 Enterprise Road

Reno, Nevada 89512

 

(775) 784-4901, ext. 230

fax:  (775) 327-2202

 

 


